
Donate Eyeglasses: 
Give the gift of sight! The First Presbyterian 

Church of Kingwood Peru Mission Team is 

collecting new and used eyeglasses for our 

upcoming mission trip to Lima in July, 2023. 

• New and Used Readers (+0.25 to +4.75) 

• Used, contemporary eyeglass frames with 

prescription lenses. These will be used for 

new prescription lenses. NOTE: We 

cannot accept broken or invisible (string) 

frame eyeglasses. 

• Prescription/Non-Prescription Sunglasses 

• Small, compact, soft-sided eyeglass cases 

that can be packed easily.  

• Hand-sewn eyeglass cases – for further 

instructions or other questions, contact 

Lisa Ryan (Atascocita Presbyterian 

Church) or Carol McCollough (Kingwood 

First Presbyterian Church), Gary 

Chapman (Woodlands Community 

Presbyterian Church) 

 

 

In-country Eye Specialist 

 

Example cases and donations 
 

 

Peru 2023 Mission 
 

Note: Extra eyeglass donations we don’t have room to pack will be donated to HAAM or The Lions Club. Unused 
eyeglass donations left in Peru will be stored for future Mission trips or donated to other in-country mission efforts. 

TO DONATE EYEGLASSES: You may deliver to Gary Chapman or Sonya Dias. 
Or you may leave them in the WCPC church office marked "GLASSES FOR PERU."




